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Although it has been a short week we have been working hard and beginning
the Spring Term with much enthusiasm. We were really excited to welcome
Miss Ireland back after her maternity leave. '

We have enjoyed thinking about New Years Resolutions, as well as talking and
writing about the Christmas Holiday.

We have started a new project in Science called ‘Animal Parts’ which we know
we are going to enjoy as we all love animals.

Our Dance lesson was fun this week as we had to put movements to a piece of
music, whilst pretending to be a penguin. Our P.E lesson days have changed
this term, and we will have P.E on a Wednesday and a Thursday. However, it is
always better to have P.E kits in school every day as occasionally we may have
to change our timetable.

We have sent home Reading Books this week in a plastic folder. Unfortunately,
we have had many books damaged with water or ripped and considering most
of these books were new at the beginning of the school year, this has been a
little disappointing.

Home Learning will begin again next week. Home Learning is given out on
Friday and is expected to be returned by the following Wednesday. It is

~ important to hand in the Home Learning Folder each week, even if all the

Home Learning has not been completed, so that we can put in the new Home
Learning for the following week. If your child is struggling with any of the
Home Learning please do come and talk to one of us and we can see where we
can help.

Finally, we would like to wish you all a very Happy New Year.

Mrs Bolar and Miss Ireland




